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Redland Middle School

www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/redlandms
November 10, 2022

Dear Redland Middle School Community,

As we have completed the first grading period, I am writing to update you on our collective work to keep our school a safe place to learn and grow. As the principal intern of Redland Middle School, the safety and well-being of our students, staff, and families is my first priority.  The key to a safe school community is for each of us to have a clear understanding of how we prepare and respond to emergency situations, and each of our responsibilities in contributing to those efforts.  Over the past weeks, our administrative team engaged in updated safety and security protocol training.  We shared this information with all staff and will engage in additional training at our staff meeting this Monday, November 14th.  

While the consistent understanding of emergency protocols by school staff is essential, it is equally important that our parent/guardian community be informed.  To support that understanding, we will share information learned at our recent safety and protocol training during our next PTA meeting on Tuesday, November 15th.  In addition, we have attached a series of Frequently Asked Questions addressing shelter-in-place and lockdown to inform you in understanding and supporting school and security. 

Preparing for emergency situations often raises questions and concerns.  We recognize that having a clear understanding of the actions that schools are taking may better address those concerns and reassure families.  Please take comfort in knowing that your children have a school staff with an unwavering commitment to keeping them safe and secure.  Over the past few years, we have all been challenged with disruptions of life.  I believe we can continue to meet those challenges successfully by working together as one community.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly at 240-740-0900 or Carla_M_McNeal@mcpsmd.org. 
 
Sincerely,
Carla M. McNeal, Ed. D. 

Principal Intern
Redland Middle School
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